**From:** Wilkinson Builders **Sent:** 06 October 2011 14:04

**To:** Community Infrastructure Levy

Subject: Council levy on new developments

Dear Sir/Madam

We write in response to the article on the above published in the Eastern Daily Press, dated Tuesday 4th October 2011.

As a small property developer ourselves, we would state that in the current economic climate, it is very difficult for developers to make a profit presently.

With the new levy proposed to be charged by councils on new developments in and around Norwich, we believe this would make it even more difficult and not make it worthwhile building. We therefore feel we would be forced to stop building new properties.

With regards

Marcus Wilkinson Director